
Page | 1 

 
 

Special Bulletin 
 

Friday 09 October 2020/ Issue 5A 

 

 

DHSC Flu Stock Guidance for GPs 

 

Please find attached latest guidance to support all GP practices that may need to access 

nationally procured stocks of seasonal flu vaccine.  

 

Please note that this is not a signal to commence vaccination of all 50 – 64 year olds and 

there will be further confirmation nationally as to when this phase of the flu vaccination 

programme will commence. There are conditions and self-declarations required as part of 

the drawdown process and I would encourage you to read the attached documentation 

before proceeding with any ordering.  

 

In the meantime if you have any queries regarding this guidance please contact the Public 

Health Integrated Commissioning Team via england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Integrated South West Public Health Team 

NHS England and Improvement – South West  

england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net 

www.england.nhs.uk and www.improvement.nhs.uk  
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